

Ambition · Pride · Success

18th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find attached a draft copy of the upcoming Year 11 Mock Examinations, which will be held between 25th November – 6th December 2019. We are sending information out early as we know it is best for students to revise little and often over time, rather than 'cramming' for exams a few days before. Teachers will send home detailed revision resources and ideas after half term, but students should also be using half term as an excellent opportunity to review and revise all the materials they have covered over the last few years. Students should also make note of any topics they would like their teachers to recap with them prior to the examinations, either in lessons or during the very many intervention sessions offered throughout and after the school day.

On our return after half-term, we will be holding the Year 11 Parents' Evening on the Thursday evening (the online booking system is open already) and teachers will be able to provide more guidance and information then. We recognise that exams can be stressful for students, so please do emphasise that revising now will mean they are less pressured and feel more confident in approaching these exams.

Thank you for all your support so far this year and we wish you and your families a happy half-term.

Yours faithfully

Ms K Just

Mr E Macaulay

Vice Principal

Year Achievement Coordinator – Year 11

